
Report of the Gower AONB Team Leader

Gower AONB Partnership Steering Group – 11 December 2017

Gower Landscape Partnership (GLP) Board update
The GLP Board last met on 16 October 2017; the Finance report/update provided for 
that meeting is attached by way of an update.

The next GLP Board meeting (7 December) will include a workshop on legacy for the 
GLP programme; Steering Group members who are also GLP Board members and 
Gower AONB Team Leader will provide verbal feedback to the Steering Group 
meeting.

Chris Lindley
Gower AONB Team Leader
4 December 2017


